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From: Cathy Graber . JAN 2 R
To: Chris Gekas JATE §
Date: 1/28/2008 10:59 AM

Subject: Fwd: Stop The Government intrusion Into Our Homes

>>> "Richard Carroll" <rec2856@msn.com> 1/28/2008 10:26 AM >>>
Richard Carroll

851 Amherst Avenue

Hemet, CA 92544-7832

January 28, 2008

Jackalyne Pfannenstiel

Dear Jackalyne Pfannenstiel:

You are placed on notice that this is one vote that you can't cast in obscurity. And for the
govemor, know that voters will hold you accountable for the decisions made by your own
appointees.

Please stop the government intrusion into our own homes by requiring homeowners to install a
thermostat that can be adjusted by government bureaucrats.

Stop the expansion of the government nanny state. Oppose the government ontrolled
thermostats in our own homes.

Sincerely,

Richard E Carroll



